
Aviation Safety 800 Independence Ave 
Washington, DC  20591 

Flight Procedures Service Providers 

Dear Service Providers: 

This letter is intended to provide you with prioritization and operator information regarding 
the procedures being submitted to the Flight Procedures and Airspace Group’s Procedure 
Review Board (PRB). 

Above all, the PRB will prioritize Part 97 and Helicopter Air Ambulance procedures. Other 
procedures, not prioritized, will be processed as time and resources permit, without undue 
delay.  

Additionally, beginning today, the PRB will no longer accept special procedure and RNAV 
Visual submissions without an identified operator.  A comprehensive safety review includes 
a review of the operator’s eligibility and guidelines for procedure use. Without an identified 
operator this safety review is incomplete.  

You may contact Romana Wolf, Acting Group Manager, Flight Procedures and Airspace 
Group at 603.881.1138 or romana.wolf@faa.gov with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher J. Hope 
Manager, Flight Technologies 
  and Procedures Division 
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